
Charles (Chuck) Rinker has been a valued member of the Santaquin City team since 

2018. For the past four years, he has taken primary responsibility for the care and 

maintenance of the Santaquin City Cemetery—a role he approaches with dedication, 

respect, and pride. 

Chuck exemplifies ownership in his work. He ensures the cemetery grounds are well-

kept, dignified, and welcoming to visitors throughout the year. Whether it’s preparing for 

Memorial Day or maintaining the overall condition of the grounds, Chuck brings a level 

of care and consistency that reflects both his professionalism and his personal 

commitment to the community. 

One of Chuck’s most impactful contributions has been implementing a targeted spraying 

method around each headstone. This initiative has significantly reduced the amount of 

trimming required and has eliminated hours of labor each month—allowing the 

cemetery to remain well-groomed and visually respectful with greater efficiency. 

In addition to his responsibilities at the cemetery, Chuck is always willing to lend a hand 

wherever needed. His positive attitude, reliability, and strong work ethic make him a 

great asset to the City and a trusted team member in the Public Works Department. 

Santaquin City is grateful for Chuck’s continued service and the pride he takes in 

maintaining a space that is so meaningful to our residents and their families. 

 


